
 

 

BETHEL BAPTIST ASSOCIATION—EDISON, GEORGIA 

October  2024 

https://www.georgiachildren.org/ 

Truck Loading at the BBA Fall Meeting 

Sunday, Oct. 13th 3:00 pm 
 

Items Needed: 

Paper Products = cups, plates, paper towels, etc. 
 

Personal Products = toothpaste, toothbrushes,  

shampoo, conditioner, bath soap, etc. 
 

Gift Cards 

Sunday, October 13th @ 5:00 pm 

Georgia Baptist Children’s Home Truck Loading @ 3:00 pm 

FAITH BAPTIST CHURCH 

Cuthbert, GA 



Dear Bethel Baptist Family, 

Thank you for your quick and generous response in meeting the needs of our neighbors to the 

east that have been and are being impacted by Hurricane Helene. If you are a GBMB Disaster 

Relief trained volunteer, please sign up to serve thru Disaster Relief. Remember the words of 

Our Savior, in Matthew 25:40 “Assuredly, I say to you, inasmuch as you did it to one of the 

least of these My brethren, you did it to me.” Again, thanks for your heart for fulfilling the 

mission of loving our neighbors in the name of Jesus! Looking forward to meeting with you on 

Sunday, October 13th @ 5 PM at Faith Baptist Cuthbert for the Annual Fall meeting. We will 

be sharing exciting news about some ministries that are forthcoming. The Children’s Home 

Truck loading will begin for your convenience at 3 PM. Let us celebrate the Lord together! I 

want to encourage every one of you to vote! It is sad to have the privilege to vote and not to 

exercise our vote. According to Todd Starnes, Olive Tree Ministries over twenty-five million 

professing Christians that are registered do not vote in presidential elections. If you have not 

registered, Oct 7th is the last day to register for the November elections. Pray and GO VOTE! 

Finally, The Annual Church Profiles are now DUE! Please let us know if we can help in  

submitting your ACP online, mailing them is not the best option. 

Let’s keep on Caring about others, Shining for Jesus and Sharing the Good News of the  

Gospel! 
 

Thankfully, 
 

Bro. Jim 

229-403-1034 

 

 

Voting is one of our most sacred duties as participants in a constitutional republic! 
This responsibility is rooted in the first three words of the Constitution:  
“We the people…” 
 
Additionally, the Declaration of Independence reminds us that government should be 
based on the “consent of the governed.” 
 
As many of you know, we have an important election coming up on November 5th. 
 
It is crucial for every U.S. citizen to be registered to vote to participate in this year’s 
general election. Here in Georgia, the deadline to register is October 7th. 

Vote: Steward Your Role As A Christian Citizen 
BY MIKE GRIFFIN 



SPEEDERS 
Senior Adult Games & Lunch 

Tuesday, November 12 
11:00 am; BBA Office 

Arlington 755.00 7,086.00 

Bethel 195.04 1,386.54 

Beulah  1,126.01 

Blakely FBC 2,784.08 23,025.33 

Bluffton 451.92 5,875.80 
Carnegie   

Coleman   
Colomokee  3,140.26 

Cuthbert FBC 600.00 5,400.00 

Damascus (E)  1,200.00 

Damascus (R) 1,132.50 6,172.89 

Edison 83.20 739.04 
Enterprise  3,876.27 

Faith  2,500.00 

Fort Gaines 531.16 8,281.64 

Georgetown 410.00 1,249.98 

Leary  884.52 

Milford  8,700.00 

Morgan  4,000.00 
Morris  2,705.00 
Mt. Gilead 40.18 496.17 

Mt. Hebron  2,250.00   

Mt. Vernon  1,013.43 
New Bethel   

New Hope  1,447.08 

New Zion   

Rehoboth 410.00 410.00 

Salem 84.13 260.36 

Shellman FBC 250.00 2,250.00 

Shiloh 706.00 3,944.00 

Southside 300.00 2,700.00 

Sowhatchee  2,400.65 

Springvale 100.00 900.00 

Vilulah  350.00 

Individuals 50.00 500.00 

GA Baptist Convention  900.00 

   

TOTAL 8,473.21 107,170.97 

  

General Fund  164,771.01 
Designated Fund  26,458.43 

New Work Fund  7,906.09 

 Aug. 29, -  Sept. 26, 2024 

Total to Date 
Dec. 27, 2023 - 
Sept. 30, 2024 

Please continue to pray that 
God would meet the needs 
of the Welcome Home 
building project, a new 
ministry of  
Rehoboth Ranch home to 
local foster kids in need of a 
Ministries. Welcome Home 
will be loving family envi-
ronment and will be located 
on two acres at the Rehoboth 
Ranch Property, which is on Country Club Rd. Edison GA.  

We are collecting Sunday School  
Literature, Bibles, Study Books, etc… 
that you are not using anymore to send 
to Missionaries.   
 

You may drop off boxes on  
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, &  
Thursdays between 9 am & 5 pm  
at the BBA . Thank You! 

November 3rd 

100% of your donation goes directly to Georgia Baptist 
Disaster Relief efforts. Cooperative Program giving from 
our Georgia Baptist churches pays for disaster relief infra-
structure costs.  
 
You can give on-line: 
Disaster Relief - Georgia Baptist Mission Board (gabaptist.org)   
 
Mail Donations 
Please make checks payable to Disaster 
Relief and mail to: 
 

Disaster Relief 
Georgia Baptist Mission Board 
4295 Brogdon Exchange NE 
Suwanee, GA 30024-3980 

Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief General 

https://gabaptist.org/ministries/disaster-relief/


 

October 
 

1 ACR’s are due 
13 BBA Fall Meeting, 5:00 pm Faith Baptist Church 
 Children’s Home Truck Loading 3:00 pm 
 

November 
 

11 Veterans Day  

12 Senior Adults (SPEEDERS) Lunch & Games 11am BBA  

28 Happy Thanksgiving 
 

December 
 

25 Merry Christmas 
 

 

Jim Weaver 
 Associational Mission Strategist 

Kathy Hardwick 
Ministry Assistant 

Phone 229.835.2887 
FAX  229.835.2023 

     bethelbaptist@windstream.net 
www.bethelassociation.com 
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